
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 28-06-2025 

 

 

   Summer Vacation Notice – 2025        

 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As we successfully conclude the 1st Unit Test on 28th June 2025, it's now 

time to take a well-deserved break! 

The school will remain closed for Summer Vacation from 29th June to 

31st July 2025. 

         School will reopen on Friday, 1st August 2025. 

 

     Important Note for Classes I to VIII: 

Project work for all subjects (worth 10 marks each) has been assigned. 

       Make the best use of your holiday time - learn creatively, work sincerely, 

and complete your projects with effort and originality. 

    Please note: Students are kindly requested to submit their project 

work on the reopening day (1st August). 

    Enjoy your holidays, stay safe, stay inspired, and return refreshed! 

 

 

Principal 

St. Joseph’s School 
Gohpur, Biswanath, Assam, 784168 


